
5/16/18 
5th Grade 
SeaWorld 
 
 
5/17/18 
8:35am 
PTAO  
Breakfast 
 
 
5/18/18 
8:35am 
Variety 
Show 
 
5/21/18 
MEGA Party! 
5/22/18 
Make-Up 
 
8/23/18 
Kindergarten 
Water Day 
 
8/24/18 
REPORT 
CARDS 
 
8/24/18 
LAST Day of 
School! 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family: 

Thank you to Ms. Christine and Mrs. Morin for the wonderful night of the arts last 
Tuesday. The artwork and music students are creating is amazing.  What talented students 
and teachers we have. Thank you to both these fantastic teachers for all the extra time 
and effort they put in to these programs and thank you to our parents for their continued 
support.  

It is that time of year again when I have had a number of parents approach me and email 
me letters requesting specific teachers for their children. Please understand that, while in 
the past, parent requests were often granted it is now much more difficult to do that and 
maintain equitable classrooms.  Due to state and district demands related to school 
accountability, class size amendment and teacher evaluation based on student academic 
growth, it is imperative we create balanced classrooms that also consider individual 
student needs. 

 For administration, one of the most important jobs we have is determining the most 
appropriate class for each child. In doing so, we first consider individual student needs 
based on the student’s academic and behavioral history. Student’s current teachers are in 
the process of completing a data sheet for each student in their class. This data sheet 
includes information such as academic data, information about classroom habits, children 
that should not be placed in the same classroom and other special needs and 
considerations.  We try to match each student with the teacher whose strengths we feel 
will best complement his/her needs. We then carefully balance each class in order to 
insure a diverse and equitable group of students for each teacher. 

We value and appreciate your input. Please feel free to fill out the Parent Input form on 
our website and submit it by June 1st.  I appreciate your understanding and trust that we 
will make every student placement with a great deal of care, thought and purpose.  

Have a Great Weekend! 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

05/14/2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Rainia Unwalla, Hallie Johnson,  

Nathan Wimble, Brock Black, Kavi Reddick, Kolton Barrett 

SECOND GRADE: William Garcia, Nyoko Tai, Katie Wihbey, 

Jameson Holleran, MaKenna Conley 

THIRD GRADE: Taylor Smith, Noah Mamas, Elice  

Molgren 

FOURTH GRADE: Ian Stollberg, Jayden Cunningham,  

Declan Comfort 

FIFTH GRADE: Cate Cleary, Reed Helhoski, Steve Kabaki, 

Nolan Rodriguez, Jim Zheng 

EXTENDED DAY  

REGISTRATION IS OPEN  
for  

RB Hunt’s Extended Day  

Program 2018-2019 

 

ALL CLASSES K-5th! 
 

Register Today!!! 

$50 Registration Fee and 

First Month’s Cost is due at 

Time of Enrollment.  



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: May 15th-
May21st.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 
8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Tuesday– Mini Corn Dogs, Mini Cheese 
Ravioli & Choice of WG Garlic Toast, 
Nacho Lil’Bites 
Wednesday-Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, 
Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll 
Thursday– Cheeseburger, Home-Style 
Chicken Sandwich, Chicken Nuggets & 
Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
Friday–Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & 
Choice of WG Roll, Max Cheese Sticks 
& Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce  
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, 
Max Cheese Sticks & Choice of Marina-
ra Dipping Sauce, Chicken Nuggets & 
Choice of WG Garlic Toast 

The 5th Grade Celebration is next Wednes-
day, May 23rd.  If you have a 5th grader who did not 
attend R.B. Hunt in Kindergarten, we need their Kin-
dergarten photo to display at the celebration.  Send 
in a JPEG version to Maria Carlson at  

marialie@yahoo.com.  Invitations to the 5th 
Grade Celebration are going home this week.  
Please take note of what your child has signed up to 
bring and then return the permission slip at the 
bottom of the invitation back to your teacher.  
These are due on May 21st. 

Our next meeting will be this Thursday, May 
17th at 8:35am in the cafeteria.   We will be voting 
on the 2018/2019 Executive PTAO Board.  There will 
be a Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast immediately 
following the meeting. 
 Mark your calendars! Monday, May 21st is 
Mega Party!   Mega Party is an end of the year cele-
bration thanking our children for working hard all 
year.  There is inflatable slides, music, and snow 
cones.  Check the Catch Up for when your student’s 
grade will be going and sign up to volunteer. 
 

 
Gordon Dental – General, cosmetic and restorative 
dentistry, advanced technology, personalized and 
compassionate care right here on the island.  
www.gordon-dental.com (904) 460-0999 
 
 
Birchall & Co. Realty – Owner/Broker Andrew 
Birchall is a fourth generation St. Augustine native 
specializing in helping families and individuals find 
their dream home.  
Andrew@BirchallandCo..com  904-296-6555 

Business Partner News 

PTAO News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8:40-9:30 Kindergarten 
9:40-10:30 2nd Grade 
10:40-11:30 5th Grade 
11:40-12:30 1st Grade 
12:40-1:30 3rd Grade 
1:40-2:30 4th Grade 

TIME IS UP!!!   

If you missed the deadline 

for Pre-Order you can  

purchase your yearbook for 

$20 in the Front Office from 

8-8:30 or 3-3:30 but  

HURRY...supply is LIMITED! 

Check or Exact Cash will be 

excepted. 

A BIG Thank You to all Participates in our  

Cupcake Contest Below are our Winners!  

Congrats to ALL! 

Cutest: 
Carlie Roberts’ Unicorn Cereal  
Maks & Madelyn Caudill’s Mermaid Tails 
Funniest: 
Sarah Sousa’s Hamburgers 
Chandler & Dylan DuBrow’s Poop Emoji 
Awesome: 
Lily Sostrom’s  Lighthouse 
The Alphonso Family’s Cherry Cupcake  
Sundae  

End of the Year Housekeeping: 

 All checked out Library Books were due last 

week! If you have books still checked out please return to the Me-

dia Center. All Library fines need to be paid ASAP. 

 Books borrowed from the classroom library should be returned.  

 Look in the LOST & FOUND...items will be donated after the last 

day of school.  

 Lunch account balances need to be current...If your student has a 

balance please send payment ASAP. 

 Last Day to Qualify for Principal’s Million Word Club is Wednesday! 

mailto:marialie@yahoo.com
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